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Preparing for the Future Study

still time to take part and receive a £15 voucher

Take part now.

Your ID number

Dear,

We recently wrote to you inviting you to take part in an important research study. The
study aims to find out more about how people aged 40 to 75 make plans for the future,
including planning for retirement. You have been chosen as you previously took part in
the Family Resources Survey and agreed to be contacted again in relation to future
studies.

1f you haven't taken part already, you still have time to complete this online

questionn:

By taking part, you'll help us improve guidance available to support financial decisions
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before retirement, and better understand the choices people make later in life. To ensure
that the study represents a wide range of views and experiences it is important that we
hear from as many people as possible. You do not need to have started actively planning

for retirement yet or have any particular knowledge to take part.

How to take part

Taking part is easy. Please click on the button below

Take part now.

Or go to survey.natcen.ac.ul/PlanFut24 and enter your unique access code to begin.
Your unique access code:

You will receive a £15 Love2Shop voucher as a thank you for taking part. This can be

used in a range of high street shops.

Taking part is easy, and it matters
By taking part you can make sure that the research study takes into account the

experiences of people like you.

You can also complete the survey over the phone, if more convenient. Please phone us
free on 0808 168 1356 to make a telephone appointment with one of our experienced

telephone interviewers. We can be completely flexible about when you take part.

Find out more
For further information, please visit www.natcen.ac.uk/ppll or contact 0808 168 1356
or PlanningforLaterlife@natcen.ac.uk to talk to someone about the study.
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Thank you for your continued support,
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Sarah Butt
Research Director

‘The National Centre for Social Research
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